
STATE OF WASHINGTON 
WASHINGTON STATE SCHOOL DIRECTORS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

NOTICE 
 
 

The Washington State School Directors’ Association (WSSDA) will issue Request for Qualifications and 
Quotations (RFQQ) No. 2015-001 to recruit a cadre of K-12 education policy consultants with significant 
experience in public school district operations. 
 
The scope of work for the proposed contract(s) includes: 

• Assisting the WSSDA Policy and Legal Services department with policy review and/or writing of 
WSSDA model policies as assigned; and/or 

• Providing WSSDA-client school districts with customized policy guidance as assigned. 
 
The estimated length of the contract is from January 26, 2015 through June 30, 2017. 
 
The Request for Qualifications and Quotations will be issued on or about December 5, 2014.  Proposals 
are due by 5:00 p.m. local time, on January 9, 2015 in WSSDA, 221 College Street NE, Olympia, WA 
98516. 
 
WSSDA is an equal opportunity employer and minority and women-owned businesses are encouraged 
to reply. 
 
This notice, RFQQ, and any addenda will be posted on the WSSDA website at: www.wssda.org. 
 
For further information and to obtain a copy of the Request for Qualifications and Quotations, contact: 
 
 Washington State School Directors’ Association 
 RFQQ Coordinator:  Megan Simmons 
 221 College Street NE 
 Olympia, WA  98516 
 
 Telephone: 360-252-3018 or 1-800-562-8927 
 Email: m.simmons@wssda.org 

http://www.wssda.org/

